
 

 

FR Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMFR-2020-019 

Date:         June 20, 2020 

Subject:    HPD Reminder on Oil Pump Recall 
 
HPD passes on the following message: 
 
“HPD would like to remind all teams of the Oil Pump Recall bulletin issued on 6/12/20. HPD must be 
informed before 12pm Eastern on Monday 6/22/20 of any pumps that need to be replaced for the Mid-
Ohio event. As stated in the bulletin, any continued running with a pump that has been recalled is at the 
team’s risk. HPD will not be responsible for failures related to the affected pumps should they continue 
to be operated.” 
 
HPD Tech Bulletin FRA-2020-EN003-00 is attached. 
 
 


